
From: Rathe, Rebecca
To: Pemberton, Layne
Subject: Missed Call
Date: Thursday, July 19, 2018 11:28:23 AM

Layne,
 
You received a call from Rachel Johnson, the Environmental Engineer with permit number
AR0001210. She was reporting a 24 hour upset – a violation of their Daily Max Copper. She is asking
the lab to reanalyze the sample.
 
Her number is 870-500-3772 if you need additional information.
 
Thanks,
 
Rebecca Rathe
ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Administrative Specialist III
Water Enforcement
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR  72118
501.682.0649
rathe@adeq.state.ar.us
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